April 2, 2002

Ms. Cate Hanan

Bonneville Power Administration

FY 2002 Initiative Proposals

905 NE 11th Avenue – KEWB-4

Portland, OR  97232

RE:
BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINISTRATION FY 2002 INNOVATIVE PROJECT PROPOSAL – 
WEST EXTENSION IRRIGATION DISTRICT AND L3 FARMS

Dear Ms. Hanan:

Attached is Part 1 and 2 of the Bonneville Power Administration FY 2002 Innovative Project Proposal Form for the West Extension Irrigation District (WEID) and L3 Farms. The project proposal is to construct an innovative high-speed fish screen at the WEID/L3 Farms diversion from the Umatilla River.  J-U-B ENGINEERS, Inc. has performed several fish screen designs in the past and is eager to assist the WEID and L3 Farms in the installation of this facility.  As you will see from the proposal, the project identifies many benefits to fish populations in the Umatilla and Columbia Rivers.

Please feel free to call me if you ever need any additional information.
Sincerely,

J-U-B ENGINEERS, INC.
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Ben W. Volk, P.E.

Project Manager
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c:
Bev Bridgewater, West Extension Irrigation District


Dennis Logan, L3 Farms
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